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Senate President Felzkowski Appointed to State Building Commission 

Madison, WI- Senate President Mary Felzkowski (R-Tomahawk) issued the following statement after being 

appointed to the State Building Commission earlier this week: 

“I am honored to have the privilege of serving on the Commission,” President Felzkowski said. “It is vitally 

important to have fiscally conservative voices in the room whenever decisions about taxpayer dollars are 

being made.” 

President Felzkowski was appointed to succeed outgoing Senator Joan Ballweg on the Commission by 

Senate Majority Leader Devin LeMahieu earlier this week. She will serve on the Commission for the 

upcoming legislative session.  

“Moving forward, I anticipate working closely with the other members of the Commission, including the 

Governor, to make decisions that are in the best interest of all Wisconsinites,” said President Felzkowski. 

“I see my role on the Commission as ensuring appropriate stewardship of state-owned facilities on behalf 

of my constituents, the taxpayers.” 

The State Building Commission is an eight member body made up of the Governor, three senators,  three 

representatives, and one citizen member that oversees planning, improvement, major maintenance, and 

renovation of state facilities. President Felzkowski joins Senator Jacque and Representatives Wittke and 

Swearingen as the staunch conservative voices on the Committee.  
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